
YOUR MISSIONARIES  

TO THE PHILIPPINES 

OLIPAS FAMILY 
 Dear Heartbeat International Missions, 
 

GREETINGS IN CHRIST’S MOST PRECIOUS NAME! 
 
I always praise the Lord for your life. I sincerely 

appreciate your financial support for the advancement of 
the ministry of the Lord here in Badoc, Ilocos Norte, Phil-
ippines. I am deeply honored with your love, sacrifices 
and compassion for the salvation of souls through your 
heart for the missions. With your partnership with us, 
many souls are getting saved and many are still being 
reached through soulwinning, bible studies and other 
ministries.  

Brethren in the Lord, I pray to the Lord that our 
partnership will continue here in the Philippines. At pre-
sent, we are experiencing a global pandemic and a lot has 
changed. Because of this, we are really in need of your 
financial support. We acknowledge your prayers and fi-
nancial support as extensions of your love for us and we 
count it as a great blessing and a great help for the minis-
try. So, please extend your patience in partnering with us. 
You are always in our prayers and we will always remem-
ber your big heart for the work of the Lord. You may 
count the ministry here in the Philippines as your own 
ministry because you have always been our faithful part-
ners.  

Our heart desires that one day the Lord will pave 
a way for you to come and visit the fruit of your invest-
ment here in the Philippines. As a great instrument of the 
Lord, you have done so much for the ministry. We are 
deeply honored and blessed for our partnership.  

You are always in our prayers brethren in the 
Lord. We are forever grateful.  

 
    Your missionary, 
 
    Benson M. Olipas 
   brobensonolipas@gmail.com 

Souls getting saved through the church ministries 

Development of the church cemetery 

Construction of the Cemetery Chapel 

Sunday Church Service and Youth Fellowship done 

in-person and online 


